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Fw: DDW Statement on Coronavirus and Utah Drinking Water

From: thomas isom (tisom2000@yahoo.com)

To: tisom2000@yahoo.com

Date: Saturday, March 7, 2020, 08:55 AM MST

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Marie Owens <mowens@utah.gov>
Date: Fri, Mar 6, 2020 at 4:05 PM
Subject: DDW Statement on Coronavirus and Utah Drinking Water
To: Marie E. Owens <mowens@utah.gov>

I'm sure you have heard of the state efforts regarding the coronavirus. You may also be aware that there has been a
significant drain on bottled water reserves throughout the state. In an effort to help alleviate concerns over the
continued delivery and safety of the drinking water throughout the state, we have issued the following statement.
Please feel free to use this statement in any message you may be preparing for your customers. 

I continue to have full confidence in the skilled dedicated water professionals in Utah and I thank you for your
continued efforts to provide safe reliable drinking water in your community.

The attachment contains the following:

For Immediate Release
Friday, March 6, 2019

Contact
Jared Mendenhall
Public Information Officer
801-707-0817
jmendenhall@utah.gov

Drinking Water Protections Against COVID-19
State officials say there is no need to stock up on surplus bottled water due to Coronavirus 

SALT LAKE CITY – The Utah Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) wants residents to know
that their public water supply is safe. In the case of quarantine or outbreak related to the coronavirus,
public drinking water systems are designed to continuously deliver safe drinking water to your tap.

“Drinking water treatment and disinfection has effectively protected Utah’s population for many
decades. These protections will safeguard residents against drinking-water-borne viral infections—
including coronavirus,” says Marie Owens, Director of DEQ’s Division of Drinking Water. “There is no
need for residents to stock up on surplus bottled water in preparation for a potential outbreak of
coronavirus.”

About DEQ
Established in 1991, the Utah Department of Environmental Quality’s (DEQ) mission is to safeguard and improve Utah’s air,
land and water through balanced regulation. DEQ implements state and federal environmental laws and works with
individuals, community groups and businesses to protect the quality of Utah’s air, land and water. For more information,
visit www.deq.utah.gov, follow DEQ on Facebook (utahdeq) and Twitter (UtahDEQ).    
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Marie E. Owens, P.E.
Director | Division of Drinking Water

Main: (801) 536-4200
Direct: (801) 536-4207

drinkingwater.utah.gov

Emails to and from this email address may be considered public records and thus subject to Utah GRAMA
requirements.
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